




Department of European Paintings 

April 21 2008 

Janet M. Brooke, Director 

Agnes Etherington Art Centre 
Queen's University 

Kingston, Ontario 
Canada K7L 3N6 

Dear Ms. Brooke, 

Thanks so much for your letter and the generous gift of the 
catalogue by David de Witt. I'll send him my thanks. 
Stephanie had a title for me in mind - I'll work it out with 
hepa ou ie getea copy OL myscVv Lrom Patrice Mattia here in 
my department. 

Sincerely yours, 

Walter Liedtke 
Curator of 
European Paintings 
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